Publication Committee 2009 Annual Report

Committee Members: Leilani St Anna (website); Kathy Murray (blog administrator); Mike Robinson (blog – technical support), Sally Bremner (editing). Leilani assumed the chair of the committee while Kathy Murray serves as PNC/MLA Chair.

Website: The website is hosted at the University of Washington. Updates were made to the site as needed. No major changes were made.

Blog: Usage continued to be low. Kathy Murray suggested that PNC discontinue the blog, but after discussion at the Fall 2009 Board Meeting, the incoming Chair wanted to give the blog another try. The blog will be configured so that:

- Board members and committee chairs will be added as Authors so they can post messages. To post a message the author will need to login.
- All members can view and reply to posts.
- The first time anyone replies/comments on a message, she/he will have to be approved.
- All PNC members can become authors.

Leilani St. Anna, chair February 2010